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Change of dispenser material  

for 

Poseidon Hydrophilic Nitinol Guide Wire 
and 

Poseidon URO Guide Wire 
 
 
From 1st of March, Poseidon Hydrophilic Nitinol Guide Wire and Poseidon URO Guide Wire 
will be packed in Polyethylene (PE) dispenser instead of Polypropylene (PP) dispenser. 

 
As PE provides less friction compared to PP,  

it will be easier to move the guide wire inside the dispenser. 
 

The change does not affect the information in the Instructions for Use. 
E.g., Preparations before use must still be followed as it is important to hydrate the guide wire 

to activate the hydrophilic coating: 
 

 
 

In a transition period,  products in PP dispenser may be delivered. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


